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Yahoo/Council 2019 

•  

Keshia McCullough (East Point, GA) <eastpointga@justfoia.com> 

To:edpittman26@bellsouth.net 

Cc:legal@eastpointcity.org 

Tue, Sep 10, 2019 at 12:45 PM 

Good Day Earnestine Pittman, 

We are in receipt of your Open Records Request received on 8/29/2019 at 1:05:57 pm regarding 
copies of all permits provided to all of the food and beverage trucks at the East Point Wednesday 
Wind Down on August 28, 2019, and the number of police officers providing security for the 
event. 

Per the Economic Development Department, they do not issue food and beverage truck permits 
for the Wednesday Wind Down event.  Per O.C.G.A. § 50-18-71(d), no public officer or agency 
shall be required to prepare new reports, summaries, or compilations not in existence at the time 
of the request. 

There were 37 police officers provided at the event. 

If you have any questions, please call the Economic Development Department at 404.270.7059. 

Have a great day! 

  

Keshia McCullough, City Clerk 

 

 


